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Nov. 14, 2024 
 
WisDOT Project ID: 8610-00-04/74 
Northwest Region 
Various Highways in Chippewa, Dunn, Eau Claire, Pierce and Trempealeau Counties 
 
This letter is intended to provide notification of an upcoming Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
(WisDOT) rehabilitation project in the Northwest Region. Any comments received will be documented in 
the environmental review process. The WisDOT project team appreciates your participation and 
comments on this preferred alternative.  
 
Project Description 
The proposed project consists of applying polymer overlays to seven structures on various highways to 
extend the service lives of the bridge decks. Construction is currently scheduled for the summer of 2028. 
 
Structures included:  
 

• Chippewa County: 
o B-09-0124, B-09-0125 and B09-0126: All carrying WIS 124 over O’Neil Creek between 

Eagleton and WIS 64 
• Dunn County: 

o B-17-0225: WIS 25 over Hay River north of Wheeler 
• Eau Claire County:  

o C-18-0018: US 12 (Clairemont Avenue) over the pedestrian underpass just east of Keith 
Street in the city of Eau Claire 

• Pierce County: 
o B-47-0213: US 10 over Plum Creek in Plum City 

• Trempealeau County: 
o B-61-0238: US 53 over a branch of the north fork of Beaver Creek in Trempealeau northeast 

of Ettrick 
 
Proposed Traffic Impacts 
The work will be completed under traffic using lane closures with flagging operations during daylight 
hours. 
 
 
Schedule 
Preliminary design began: January 2024 
Plans, specifications and estimate submittal: November 2027 
Scheduled construction: Summer 2028 
  
More Information 
Additional project information can be found at the WisDOT website at:  
https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/nw/bridgescdept/default.aspx 
 
How to provide comments 
You can mail or email comments to the address below by December 31, 2024. 
 
Contact us:  Nicholas Pitsch, PE    David Koepp, PE 

WisDOT Project Manager                         WisDOT Project Supervisor 
Nicholas.Pitsch@dot.wi.gov   David.Koepp@dot.wi.gov 
718 West Clairemont Ave.   718 West Clairemont Ave. 
Eau Claire, WI 54701    Eau Claire, WI 54701 
(715) 225-1271                         (715) 563-8402 


